COVID-19 UPDATE #11
3/30/2020

Please share this information with friends, family, neighbors who don’t have access to email.

ltems from today’s video update:
e “Thisis the day the Lord has made. . . .Let us rejoice and be glad in it.”
e Luther’s morning prayer

“I thank You, my heavenly Father, through Jesus Christ, Your dear Son, that you have
kept me this night from all harm and danger; and | pray that You would keep me this day
also from sin and every evil, that all my doings and life may please You. For into Your
hands | commend myself, my body and soul, and all things. Let Your holy angels be with
me, that the evil foe may have no power over me. Amen.”

e Provisions of the stimulus bill include non-profits, including religious non-profits. Good news!
We are still trying to figure out the exact nature of the relief this will provide to our employees.

e Our final mid-week Lenten live-stream service will be on Wednesday. After that, we will
rebroadcast services from previous years’ Palm Sunday, Maundy Thursday, Good Friday, and
Easter Sunday observances. (Working on something special for Easter — Pastor Kaiser will
update us on this later this week.)

e So far we’ve had five of our members who have identified a need that our “runners” can help to
fill. We have many more volunteers available to assist — please contact us at 652-6141 or
church@stlorenz.org if we can help in any way.

e We are taking a quick walk through St. Paul’s letter to the Philippians. While his circumstances
and ours were very different, there are some similarities. Today we finished Chapter 2.

Reminders:

e We are planning to have a live video update at 10:00 a.m. every weekday. It will be broadcast on
Charter Channel 191, live-streamed on-line, and on Facebook Live.

e The live-stream can now be accessed simply by clicking on the “Worship” tab at the top of our
church web site. We will be archiving those video updates at the bottom of the homepage under
“COVID-19.”

e To receive a notification that we are live on Facebook, please “Like” the St. Lorenz Lutheran
Church and School Facebook page. For those of you who don’t use Facebook, this might be a
time you decide to make an exception.



e Our Frankenmuth city leaders are doing an outstanding job of gathering information and ways
to help. Please check these web sites for updates and resources:
0 www.frankenmuthcity.com
0 www.frankenmuth.org

Thanks again for your patience and cooperation! We are truly blessed to have each other —and God —to
be with in this time.

We continue to thank God for His faithfulness and the hope and confidence that gives us!W

Remember: church@stlorenz.org If that doesn’t work, email me at: mbrandt@stlorenz.org

652-6141



